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The current voting system used in Oregon has worked very well and I want it to 

continue. It creates a hardship for people to have to vote in person. So many 

industries require employees to work on site with a limited lunch hour and I 

remember standing in line for a very long time decades ago. I doubt very many 

precincts have the facilities and staff to support in person voting. I shouldn’t speak for 

the more rural areas but I would think the travel time/cost to get to their precinct could 

cause unnecessary hardship. Leave our system alone. 


